
 

 

 

Selectmen’s Minutes                                                                             February 16, 2007 

 

 

 

Present:  Chairman Jeffrey D. Jones, Selectman Mark Lynch (by telephone), and 

Selectman A. Raymond Randall, Jr. 

 

Also Present:  Town Administrator Brendhan Zubricki, Police Chief Peter Silva 

 

Chairman Jones called the meeting to order at 7:30 a.m. in the T.O.H.P. Burnham Library 

and announced that the Board would hear Public Comment. No one present offered any 

comments. 

 

At 7:31 a.m., citing the need to discuss issues regarding collective bargaining and the 

International Brotherhood of Teamsters, Local 42, the Chairman entertained a motion to 

hold a Roll Call Vote to move to Executive Session. The Chairman said they would 

return to regular session later and invited Town Administrator Brendhan Zubricki and 

Police Chief Peter Silva to attend. The motion was moved, seconded, and per a Roll Call 

Vote, the Board moved to Executive Session. (Selectman Mark Lynch did not vote.) 

 

The Board returned to regular session at 8:05 a.m. 

 

Mr. Zubricki presented a letter of interest received from Mark Thompson regarding the 

vacancy on the Conservation Commission. The Selectmen decided to advise Mr. 

Thompson that they would keep his letter on file, but that they could not accept his letter 

since it was past the deadline for receiving letters for the current vacancy. 

 

There being no other business before the Board, a motion was made, seconded, and 

unanimously Voted to adjourn the meeting. 

 

 

 

      Prepared By: _________________________ 

 

 

 

Attested By:  _________________________ 

 


